
July 8, 2013 

Wrigley Association 
P.O.Box 16192 
Long Beach, Ca. 90806 

Mayor Bob Foster & Honorable Councilmembers 
333 W. Ocean Blvd., 14th Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

Re: July 9, 2013 City Council meeting,  
           Agenda Item 13-0570 re Ice Cream Truck Regulation Compliance 

Dear Mayor Bob Foster & Councilmembers: 

The Wrigley Association supports the position of Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, and 
Councilmembers Dee Andrews and Steven Neal to “direct the City Attorney to amend 
Long Beach Municipal Code 5.51.060 to require Ice Cream Trucks to comply with the 
noise ordinance and that when an Ice Cream Truck is parked and dispensing ice cream, 
no amplified music shall be broadcast and report back to the City Council within 30 
days”.

It is our position that this is a quality of life issue that negatively affects a significant 
area in the Wrigley neighborhood.  It is a problem that has been growing in recent 
years.  We seek the city’s aid in rectifying this situation by strengthening the municipal 
code and its enforcement.

Sincerely,

Colleen McDonald 
Wrigley Association, President 
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